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NATIONAL SECURITY COUNCIL 	 FOI 79-157 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20506 

May 22, 1980 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is in response to your letter to Ms. Dodson dated 

May 13, 1980, concerning my letter to you of May 6, 1980. 

I apologize for the confusion my letter caused but was, of 

course, unaware of your multiple requests. Attached is a 

copy of the letter addressed to you from the Department of 

Defense which referred these documents to the National 

Security Council. 

For your information, since it is'not readily apparent from 

the DoD letter, the seven documents denied in this case are 

all dated 1961-1962 and involve U.S. government policy on 

Cuba. Based upon my review of the documents and the uniform 

recommendations of the Departments of State and Defense, the 

Central Intelligence Agency, and the National Security Council 

Staff, the documents were denied. 

With the above information, if you wish to appeal the NSC 

Staff denial, please write to Ms. Dodson within 60 days of 

receipt of this letter. Again, I apologize for any 
inconvenience my previous letter may have caused. 

Sincerely, 

Brenda S. Reger 
Director 
Freedom of Information 

Attachment 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Route 12 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 
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OFFICE OF THE ASSISTANT SECRETARY OF DEFENSE 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20301 

  

7 MAR 1980 

Ref: 79-DFOI-1044 

  

PUBLIC AFFAIRS 

  

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Rt 12 
Frederick, MD 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is in response to your Freedom of Information request 
to the Department of Justice for.  documents pertaining to 

' the assassination of John F. Kennedy. A total of eight 
documents were forwarded to the Department of Defense for 
a declassification review. 

The Office of the Under Secretary of Defense for Research 
and Engineering'has advised that although the documents 
were written on Department of Defense stationary, the 
originator was a member of a National Security Council 
special task force and are considered National Security 
Council' records. Therefore, we have forwarded the docu-
ments to the - Staff Secretary, National Security Council, 
Room 395, Old Executive Office Building, Washington, D. C. 
20506 for a response direct to you. 

Sincerely, 

e 	n e 
Director, Freedom of Information 

b465-- and Security Review 



NATIONAL, SECURITY COUNCIL 
WASHINGTON. D.C. 205011 

May 19, 1980 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

This letter acknowledges receipt of your request for 
information that may be located in the files of the 
National Security Council. Although our backlog of 
these requests is quite large, we will make every 
effort to respond to you as quickly as possible. 

Sincerely, 

Christine Dodson 
Staff Secretary 


